
 
 

   
   

News Story - Autumn, World Rose Day, World Rhino Day, World 
Gorilla Day  

 
This week we introduced ‘Autumn’. Some of 
our toddlers and Preschool children enjoyed a 
short nature walk. Children enjoyed talking 
about what they saw and found.  
“I got a red leaf” 
“It’s on the floor!”  
“I got a stick” 
“Acorn!” 
Back at nursery the toddlers explored the 
Autumn tuff tray. New words were 
introduced “sticky”, “tickly” and “soft”.  
 

For Rose Day, the children made their own 
roses. Toddlers enjoyed using their senses in 
exploring real roses and then went on to draw 
their own rose… “This is flower, for mummy”.  
 
Preschool children created their own version of 
a rose using coloured paper, straws, pom poms, 
glue, scissors, and an actual rose to view. 
Children enjoyed being creative and developing 
their fine motor skills. “It’s a flower”, “I like 
flowers”, “It’s for my mummy” “It’s red!”.  
 
 

 
For World Rhino and World Gorilla Day, 
children enjoyed being creative and 
making their own Gorilla masks and Rhino 
pictures. All children enjoyed looking and 
talking about each animal whereas 
Preschool children were also encouraged 
to develop their physical skills using a pair 
of scissors! 
 
 


